
The Tibet Fund is pleased to support the purchase of an ambulance for Tibetan Cancer Society 

based in Delhi. While we applaud the works of their staff, we hope that many vulnerable 

Tibetans will benefit from this project. The Tibet Fund made a grant of US$24,580 to purchase 

the new ambulance. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


